
It is to inform that Written Examination for the Post of Mid Level 

Health Providers which was earlier postponed due to some 

administrative reasons has been rescheduled on 

JNRM College. The candidates in person may approach the O/o 

State Health Society

onwards during working hours to collect their fresh Hall Tickets for 

the scheduled written examination.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

is to inform that Written Examination for the Post of Mid Level 

Health Providers which was earlier postponed due to some 

administrative reasons has been rescheduled on 01st June 2025

The candidates in person may approach the O/o 

State Health Society, Atlanta Point from 26/05/2025 (Monday)

working hours to collect their fresh Hall Tickets for 

the scheduled written examination. 
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